
LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL ELECTION OF THE 

HUBBARDSVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 175 of Town Law, that an election in and for 
the Hubbardsville Fire District will be held for the purpose of electing: 

 
 

One Fire Commissioner for a term of five (5) years. 
 
 
The election will take place on Tuesday, December 12, 2023 between the hours of 6:00pm 
and 9:00pm at the Hubbardsville Fire Department located on Green Road in 
Hubbardsville, NY. All those registered with the County Board of Elections by November 
20, 2023 and having resided within the Hubbardsville Fire District for a minimum of 
thirty (30) days prior to the election are qualified to vote.  
 
Candidates desiring their names be presented at the annual election shall file the required 
letter of intent with the Secretary of the District no later than November 22, 2023. For a 
copy of the letter or intent, please email the Secretary at HubbardsvilleFD@gmail.com. 
.  
 
 
Vicki A. Godfrey, Secretary 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
Hubbardsville Fire District 
P.O. Box 746 
Hubbardsville, NY 13355 
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